
President’s Message: 
     What an awesome time of year to soak in the wonders of 
the Thanksgiving and Christmas season. A great way to do 
this is by supporting the two awesome quilt shops we have 
right here in Sioux City!  
     Heart and Hand Dry Goods on Hamilton Blvd in the Mar-
ket Place Shopping Center is open Monday through Friday 
10 a.m.—5:30 p.m. and Saturday 10 a.m.—5 p.m. Check out 
their website for classes and specials as well as upcoming ex-
tended holiday hours @ www.heartandhand.com! 
     Granny Stitches on Floyd Blvd. is open Monday through 
Friday 9:30 a.m.—5:00 p.m. and Saturday 9:30 a.m.—3 p.m. 
November 1-10 save 30% on all machines, embroidery soft-
ware, accessories, and notions. Check out their website for 
classes and more specials @ http://www.
grannysstitcheswithviking.com! 

Happy shopping and sewing everyone!  
 

President’s Challenge: 

 

December:  Ugly Sweater Block 

 

                                                                    Andrea 

Siouxland Samplers Quilt Guild 
P.O. Box 162 
Sioux City, IA  51102 
 
www.siouxlandsamplers.com 
siouxlandsamplers.org 
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2016 Board Members2016 Board Members2016 Board Members2016 Board Members 
President – Andrea Hsu 
Vice President – Sheila Rogeness 
Treasurer – Lynn Morgan 
Secretary - Mary Stoneburg 

CoCoCoCommittee Chairsmmittee Chairsmmittee Chairsmmittee Chairs 
Greeting Card Chairman – Mary Pointer 
Membership – Sue Block/Michelle Matney 
Newsletter – Anietra Janssen 
Quilt Show Chair – Vicky Johnson/Frayed 
Knots 

Sunshine Quilts – Alyce King 
Webmaster – Mary Anne Nooney 

Next Meeting 

Monday, November 14, 2016 

7:00 p.m. 

Redeemer Lutheran Church 
Lakeport Road  

We will be making homemade best press, all supplies pro-
vided. Everyone gets to mix their own bottle of spray and we 
have 6 scents to choose from. If we have extra spray bottles 
after everyone has one, you can purchase and mix an extra for 
$3. We will also have an "open mic" so bring your tips or 
shortcuts to share while we are mixing. For example: A favor-
ite ruler or Web site, things you can use at home to make quilt-
ing easier, or a way to get stains out of a quilt that we all need 
to know!  
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Siouxland Samplers Quilt Guild Meeting Minutes 

October 10, 2016 
 
Greeters:  Anietra  Janssen, Robyn Wright, and  Deb Carson  
October monthly mini made by:  Carol Hennings  
October monthly mini winner:  Sheila Rogeness  
November monthly mini will be made by:  Mary Baklund  
November Greeters:   JoAnn Sadler and Jane Vereen 
 

Andrea had the slide show going to inform all quilters of what is going on in the guild. 
 

Andrea Hsu, President, called the meeting to order.  Andrea welcomed everyone.  60 members, guests Vivian McPherson 
and her daughter Dawn and new member Lori Salem.  . 
 

Andrea asked if anyone had any joyous events or concerns they would like to share.    
• June DeVries daughter will receive her Master’s degree this month.   
 

Meeting Minutes:  There being no changes noted, the minutes were approved as printed in the newsletter. 
 

Treasurer’s Report:  Approved as printed in the newsletter. 
 

Announcements:  
• The Fons & Porter magazine  renewal  subscriptions are due thru the month of November.  Please fill out the form and submit to 

Michele Matney with checks made payable to Fons & Porter Magazine.  The guild will receive $5 out of the $20 renewal fee. 
• If you are interested in donating children’s winter hats, gloves/mittens, please bring to the next meeting and give to Sherry Book 

who will deliver them to area schools.   
• Guild brochure has been updated to be given to new members and have for the quilt show.  Andrea Hsu asked about the printing 

of these brochures, several places were mentioned at a considerable price.  Renee Weinberg offered her husband's office to print 
the brochures in color, free of charge. Vote was taken to accept  Renee's offer to print the brochures for the guild.  Thank You 
Renee for this generous offer. 

 

Committee Reports: 
 

Girls Inc:  JoAnn Sadler is still in need of ladies to help teaching the girls to sew.  They’ meet on Tuesdays from 6:00 – 7:00.  Ideally 
would like to have a mentor for each girl. We have five students each week, please volunteer your time as the girls really enjoy learn-
ing.  
 

Sunshine Quilts:  Alyce King showed a rag quilt that was made at the last sweat shop.  Any and all designs are accepted  quilts 
should measure at least  40” X 60”,  or twin size.  Alyce has 80/20 batting for the quilts.  Call her and she will cut it to size and you can 
pick it up at a Guild meeting or her home.  These quilts are given to the Red Cross,  Hospice, nursing homes, and women's shelters. 
 

Quilt Show:  LaToma  Hauff  showed us the Barn Raising Log Cabin raffle quilt top.  Quilters were urged to turn in a bid for quilting the 
quilt.  The quilt is 86” X 102”.  Turn bids into Vicky Johnson as soon as possible.  The raffle quilt is Guild’s biggest fundraiser.    
 

Sweat Shop:  Vickie Wilson and Shelly Tiefenthaler have volunteered to organize the next Sweat Shop to relieve June DeVries.  
Vicky would like to begin collecting donated 5 inch squares at each Guild meeting that will be used at the 2017 Sweat Shop.   
 

Festival of Trees:  LaToma Hauff showed some of the tree ornaments that have been donated so far.  Please bring your ornaments 
by the November Guild meeting.  Auction is held in November.  No date has been set to decorate the tree.  Lisa Beeson, Shelly 
Tiefenthaler, and Mary Stoneburg received a fat 8th for turning in their ornaments early.   
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Siouxland Samplers Quilt Guild Meeting Minutes Continued 

October 10, 2016  
 
 
Quilting Bee:  Leslie Walker  reported that the shirts are being ordered.  Vicky Johnson brought a sample of the Sport Tek shirt, heather 
navy with coral  lettering, and silver wings on the  bees.  Registrations were sent out this past month to complete and turn in at Guild meet-
ings.  Registration payment of $40 should be made payable to the June E. Nylen  Cancer center, checks will not be cashed until the time of 
the Bee.  Checks for the t-shirts payable to Vicky Johnson, as she will  be ordering the shirts.  Quilters who previously attended the event 
will get first chance at registration.  Please get your registration to the Guild by the November meeting.  
 
Andrea opened the floor for nominations and the following members volunteered:   
Vice President:  Vickie Wilson and Shelly Tiefenthaler 
Secretary:  Vicki Williams 
Newsletter:  Mary Baklund 
These positions will be voted on at the November meeting, with the new officers coming and shadowing the current officers. The new offi-
cers will take over at the January 2017 meeting.  Thank you ladies for volunteering your services to the Guild. 
 
Program:  Sheila Rogeness introduced Vivian McPherson, a former Guild member.  Vivian brought a small portion of the quilts she had 
finished she had throughout her 60 years of quilting.  In the last two years Vivian has given over 200 quilts away to family and friends.  
Vivian likes to use 80/20 batting and has used the studio 180 ruler to create star quilts, and loves her fabric cutting machine.  She usually 
sews  2- 3 quilt tops each month. 
 
We enjoyed Show and Tell.  
 
Meeting was adjourned.   
 
Submitted by Mary Stoneburg, secretary 
 

 
 
INCLEMENT WEATHER:  

In the event of inclement weather please check the Siouxland Samplers Guild website and Face-

book page for updates or cancellations of meetings and other events.  Cancellations will be made 

as soon as possible. 

Viking 1+ sewing machine with embroidery. Over 100 stitches including alphabet, 
pictograms, stretch, appliqué, and program your own!  Reliable and recently ser-
viced.  Many extras including hard cover, walking foot, and free motion quilting 
foot.  All manuals in good shape.   Call or text Signe @ 712-490-1811 to set up a 
time to come and sew!  $450.00 or best offer. 
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